Kingsway Friends Association



NEWSLETTER

Welcome to the first KFA Newsletter of 2018/19 academic year, we hope you all had a great summer break and extend a very warm welcome to all new parents to our lovely school.

We want to invite all parents to a KFA welcome event to find out more about what we do and how you can get involved. Please come along to KS1 area after school on Wednesday 3rd of October to meet members of the KFA and have a chat.

Here are some of the things we did last year:

Non-school uniform days, with lots of fun themes whilst fundraising for

various events

Sparkle and Glow Disco

Christmas Market

Valentines Disco

Easter Bingo

Summer Fair

Lots of After school tuck shops

Royal Wedding Disco

Cake Sales

Mothers and Father's Day secret gift shops

Christmas baubles Decoration Day

And lots more......







Throughout the year we supported from fundraising:

School Sports Kits

Funds towards Snowdome Trip

30 Science lab coats

Ice creams at Sports day

Christmas gift for all pupils

Reception Water play tables

Funds towards the Year 6 leavers event



We have had a busy but fun year and have a lot more planned for this year so come along and get involved. You can help out at any events, suggest an idea or help source raffle gifts. There are lots of jobs to do and we have fun along the way!

This year we will be fundraising to help provide resources for ICT things such as Beebots, class tablets, Tuft cams, Talking Postcards to make learning even more fun for our children at Kingsway!

Next Meeting

Welcome to the KFA event October 3rd - after school KS1 area

Come & join us to find out what we have planned!

Last event - Summer Fair







How to contact us

Helen Rufus Steph Jarrett Lucy Constable Kathleen Choudhary

there are many more of us in the KFA too

Stop us at school
Drop us an email
kingswayfriendsassociation@gmail.com
Join us on FB ...search
"Kingsway Friends Association"